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NOV 1 2 1998 
Museum of Natural History 
Attn: Paul M. Finnegan, Assistant Curator 
165 Forest Ave 
Pacific Grove, CA 93950-2612 

Dear Mr. Finnegan: 

Thank you for your letter detailing plans to transfer custody of the foghorn at Point Sur State 
Historical Park to Point Pinos Lighthouse. To assist you in completing this transfer, I have 
enclosed a form, Agreement for Outgoing Loan, used for artifacts of this type. Please sign the 
form and return it to this office at your earliest convenience. 

Once you have physically transferred the foghorn, please notify this office. We will issue a 
receipt, Form DD-1149, indicating Point Sur State Historical Park no longer has custody of the 
artifact. 

I appreciate your interest in lighthouse artifacts and the need to preserve their history. If you 
require any further assistance, please contact Ms. Jan Austin at (510) 437-2983. 

Sincerely, 

M. L. VAN HOUTEN 
U. S. Coast Guard 
Chief, Aids to Navigation Section 
By direction of the District Commander 

Encl: (1) Agreement for Outgoing Loan 
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